ALAMEDA COUNTY s o
HEALTH CARE SERVICES (/40

AGENCY
DAVID J. KEARS, Agency Director

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH

. Hazardous Materials Program
March 30, 1990 . 80 Swan Way, Rm. 200

Qakland, CA 94621
(415)
Mr. John Randall
Chevyron U.S8.A. Inc.
P.0. Box 5004
San Ramon, CA 94583-0804

Re: Completed underground tank closure at 1925 Barcelona 8t.,
Livermore (former Chevron #9-7314)

Dear Mr. Randall:

As you're aware, on September 18, 1989, four underground storage
tanks were removed from the above fa0111ty, and soll samples were
collected and analyzed according to guidelines established by the
San Francisco Regional Water Quality Control Board. EA Engineering
Science & Technology had conducted earlier soil studies that found
elevated levels of petroleum hydrocarbons, and the sample results
taken during the tank removal verified widespread soil contamina-
tion. However, following several rounds of excavation and
sampling, it appears that all contaminated soil has been removed
from the site. In addition, groundwater beneath this site is
reported at a depth of approximately 85 feet below ground surface.

Based on the information outlined above, no further site remedia-
tion is needed at this time. Please be aware that this does not
free present or future landowners or operators from cleanup
responsibilities in the event that new information indicates a

pollutant problem on the site or originating from the site, either
in soil or in groundwater.

If you have any questions about this letter, please contact the
undersigned at 271-4320.

Sincerely,

Yoy M- LIS
Gil Wistar
Hazardous Materials Specialist

cc: Rafat A. Shahid, Asst. Agency Director, Environmental Health
Lester Feldman, RWQCB
files



